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NEBAGAMON HISTORY SPOTLIGHT: 

Lake Nebagamon School House 

 

 

 

 

The Lake Nebagamon original school was 
built by the Weyerhaeuser company in 1894. 
As Nebagamon grew, a schoolhouse number 
two was constructed in 1899 by Sam P.  
Redding and a “good force of men.” 
 
 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

History Information from History of Nebagamon 

book written by Catherine Coletta, copies 

available by calling JoAnne @ (218) 390-1832 
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NCA UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
NCA MEETING:  September 21 @ 6pm @ Norwood  
NCA MEETING:  October 19 @ 6pm @ Bridges  
NCA Halloween Family Party October 31 
NCA MEETING:  November 16  @ 6pm @ Dockside 
NCA MEETING:  December 21 @ 6pm @Gopher Hole 
 
We are always looking for volunteers or those willing to 
come to meeting to keep our events alive.  
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SCHOOLS ARE MADE OF PEOPLE: (Written by Donald Drolson for the 1981 all-class reunion at 

the old Lake Nebagamon School) 

Schools are not made of mortar and stone.  Schools are made of people.  And schools are not made 

of textbooks alone, Schools are made of people.    

Of children, whose laughter, whose smiles and whose tears, echo through hallways worn smooth o’er 

the years.  Remember the good times, and childhood fears? Yes, schools are made of people. 

Of school boards, bus drivers, janitors, cooks: Remember that teacher who could give you a look, 

which would make you stop talking and hide under your book?  Yes, schools are made of people.   

And schools are made of memories, Or your classmates and teachers, your friends, some are gone; 

Of your first dance, the class play, of a picnic on the lawn.  Memories of people which will always live 

on.  Yes, schools are made of people. 

And it’s just for that reason that we’re all here today; To see our old friends, from near and away.  For 

we all went to school at Nebagamon—they say.  And schools are made of people! 
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NEBAGAMON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION UPDATES: 

NCA MEETINGS~ We are keeping our meetings at local businesses, to support them and to 
welcome anyone to come join in to help set up the upcoming events.  If you have any interest, care to 
volunteer, just want to give some feedback on what you would like to see then please join us 
(President David Dinda~ Vice President Mike Ross ~ Secretary Lindsey Wilson~ Treasurer Patti 
Coughlin):  Third Tuesday each Month                                                                                                                     
Sept 21  Oct 19  Nov 16 
FARMERS MARKET DOWNTOWN: 

We had hoped for more vendors available and willing to come on Saturdays for 
ongoing farmer’s market.  It has been noted we had customers willing to come and 
purchase but not many vendors.  As you clean out your gardens and begin your 
autumn crafts keep us in mind to come and set up a table in the village parking lot. 
Send an email or return form attached from last page of newsletter to NCA, PO Box 
442, Lake Nebagamon Wi 54849 nebagamoncommunityassociation@gmail.com  

NCA GOLF TOURNEY FUNDRAISER: 

A huge shout out of thanks to all those that came out to enjoy the beautiful weather 

and help with the golf fundraiser.  The hole sponsors, the auction items, and the 

golfers.  Was a great day!!  Thank you to the workers, Dave Dinda, Mike Ross, Hayley 

Botten, Daisha(& Dalilah)Nolan, Lindsey Wilson, and Patti Coughlin.  Thank you to 

Link Ford and RV for sponsoring the 10,000 hole in one and Norwood for serving food 

at the end of our day.   

Hole Sponsors as follows:  “Double sponsor” Benson Electric, Bridges Bar, Young 

Plumbing, Mediqwest (Tim & Nan Sauter/Dan & Carol Conrad) Poplar Auto, Harv’s 

Tree Service, Willy & Ann Stern, Chippewa Valley Bank, Hanco, Lake Life, Rudy Run, 

Tick Kitzman and Todd GIlberson Construction, Waskos, Village Inn, Gravel Pit, 

Dockside, Rick Khalar, Philip & Phillis Sutula, BVD Cabin, Howard & Gail Levo.   

If you see any of these sponsors, please thank them as they are helping provide the 4th 

fest 2022 to continue to grow, being the best ever!!! 

NCA FAMILY HALLOWEEN PARTY: 

Our next big event coming is the annual Halloween Party.  We will need volunteers and 

donations for candy.  Updating posters and getting this party started!  Please watch for 

updates and let anyone involved in the NCA know if you are willing to help in any way 

or have suggestions to help this party for the community.   

MISSION STATEMENT:  To welcome new businesses, community groups and citizens of Lake 

Nebagamon, Wi to participate in the promotion of the community.  Our objective is to work together to 

inform Lake Nebagamon, Wi area of local news.   

mailto:nebagamoncommunityassociation@gmail.com
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DONATIONS: If you would like to donate paper so we may continue to have our newsletter contact 

the village office (715-374-3101) or Patti Coughlin at Dockside (715-374-2334). If you are interested 
in receiving an email copy of the newsletter monthly send request in email to: 
nebagamoncommunityassociation@gmail.com  

 

NEBAGAMON RESIDENTS: 

Billy Harvey's Brush Dump is Open! 
In order to allow village residents to appropriately handle yard debris the Village Board has 
renewed the agreement with Billy Harvey. The brush dump will be open for Lake Nebagamon 
residents until May of 2022.  This is for vegetative debris ONLY. 

7950 S County Road S 
Turn up the hill by the old Budweiser truck 
For more information, call Billy Harvey at 715-817-0249. 
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Thank you to the local business’ here that support and help the NCA with printing expenses 

for our monthly newsletter.  Please support our community. 
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VILLAGE OF LAKE NEBAGAMON: 

Have you been on the NEW AND IMPROVED village website?  What a great update and so 

easy to navigate around.   

https://villagelakenebagamon.com/  The Village Board meets the SECOND Tuesday of each 

month.  As always, it takes a Village. 

 

 

 

 

https://villagelakenebagamon.com/
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LAKE NEBAGMON FIRE DEPARTMENT: 

The can trailer has been relocated to the fire department parking lot.  Please drop your cans off and a 

huge thank you to all donations as this fundraising account helps to supplement the purchase of fire 

and medical equipment and gear to keep our community safe.   

Pleased to present our 'Member of the Month,’ Dan Morey and Mike Bessler. 
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Nebagamon Farmers Market (Downtown Lake Nebagamon) 

Hours 8am-Noon  

(Possibly extended thru fall with interest) 

No Power 

12’x12’ Area per Vendor 

2021 all Spaces Free of Charge 

 

Name of Business:  __________________________________________________ 

Personal Name:  __________________________________________________ 

Email:    __________________________________________________ 

Phone:   __________________________________________________ 

Brief Description of your Product(s)   __________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

All Spaces will be numbered, vendors will receive their number, find your posted sign and remain in 

your area. 

Please clean up after closing up at noon, we need to keep the areas well-kept to be able to continue 

in the future. 

Send this form via email to nebagamoncommunityassociation@gmail.com or send to NCA, PO Box 

442, Lake Nebagamon, Wi  54859 
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